
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

March 7 - 11, 1977 

Monday, March 7 
4:00 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 8 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, March 9 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 10 

10:00 a.m. 

Friggy, Marc~ 11 

7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

LIBRARY SERVICE 
DURING MARCH 15 
DEDICATION: 

Vol. IV, No. 23 

Seminary Council meeting. President Lolley's 
office. 

1•\Tomen' s Health Seminar. Bethea Room. Mrs. 
Esther Adams will be speaking on spiritual 
health. Nursery provided at Wake Forest Baptist 
Church. 

Chapel: Worship led by Reverend Chevis F. Horne, 
pastor of First Baptist Church, Martinsville, 
Virginia 

Chapel: Worship led by Dr. Edward H. Pruden, 
Visiting Professor of Church History 

Chapel: Worship led by Ms. Barbara Humble 

Time of prayer fon seminary concerns and others. 
Appleby Chapel 

Joint Senior Class meeting in Appleby Chapel. 
Come and share your ideas at this important 
meeting. 

Georgia'cluo meeting in·the cafeteria. All 
students from Georgia are encouraged to attend. 

Eleven o'clock classes will be cancelled on 
March 15 in order that the entire seminary 
community. may participate in the dedication of 
the library building. A service of dedication 

is planned in Binkley Chapel at 10:00 a.m. followed by a reception 
and open-house in the Library. Open-house will continue until 
3:30 p.m. and be resumed from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. Everyone is cordially 
invited to the open-house during one of these times. In planning 
your use of the Library on March 15, please anticipate some necessary 
variations from normal library service as follows: (1) the Library 
will be closed from 9:50 a.m. to the conclusion of the dedication 
service; (2) staff services during open-house will be limited to 
transactions at the circulation desk; and (3) study areas will be 
subject to disturbance by persons touring the building. 

ADOPT-A-
GRANDPARENT: 

There will be a meeting of all persons interested 
in the Adopt-A-Grandparent Program on Wednesday, 
March 9, at 4:00 p.m. in the Commons Room. The 

purpose of this meeting is to further set forth this program and 
discuss its progress. 

-over-



STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: 

The Nominating Committee of the Student Council 
is receiving resumes for.executive officers 
and chairpersons of the Student Council for 

Spring elections. The Nominating Committee will also receive the 
names of anyone interested in running for class representatives. 
The deadline for nominations is March 1e, at 4:00 p.m. Resumes and 
nominations should be put under the Student Council President's 
door in Mackie Hall. 

FLORIDA STUDENTS: Mr. Bill Hickam of the Florida Baptist State 
Convention will be on our campus, Thursday 

morning, March 10 and would like to interview students who are inter~ 
ested in serving in various ministries in the state of Florida. 
Register with Mrs. Renn in the Field Education o,ffice. 
Mr. Hickam is especially int~rested in talking with Florida students, 
but also would like to meet other persons who are interested in a 
ministry in Florida. • • 

LITERARY ISSUE 
MATERIALS: 

Students are encouraged to submit poetry, prose 
and short stories for the li terary .. maga:zine to be 
published through the Enquiry. A $5.00 cash 

award will be made for material judged best in each category. The 
deadline is March 17. Material can be submitted to Dave Witt, Don 
Hall or Steve Sumerel or place it under the Enquiry office door. 

NOTE OF . 
.APPRECIATION: 

Linda and I are grateful for the support, gifts 
and prayers during our recent crisis in our 
family. The crisis is not over; our father/ 

father-in-law is still terminally ill and is not expected to live 
long. We are truly grateful to those students in Johnson Dormitory 
for the $83.00. The money is to be put to good use. God bless you 
all. 

Kenneth P. Holt 

Bulletin material is due in the Student Activities office by 12 noon 
each Thursday. 
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